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Barbara Reuber
Director

Ontario Regulatory Affairs

700 University Avenue Toronto, Ontario M5G 1X6

May 4, 2007

VIA EMAIL AND COURIER

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319, 27" Floor

2300 Yonge Street,
Toronto, ON

M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli;

Re: Board File No. EB-2007-0050

Tel: 416-592-5419 Fax: 416-592-8519
barbara.reuber@opg.com

Notice of Intervention of Ontario Power Generation Inc.

Please find attached Ontario Power Generation Inc.’s Notice of
Intervention in the above noted Ontario Energy Board proceeding. This
proceeding deals with a Leave to Construct Application by Hydro One
Networks Inc. to complete a transmission reinforcement project between

the Bruce Power Facility and Milton Switching Station.

If there are any questions with respect to this Notice, please do not
hesitate to contact me at (416) 592-5419 or Tony Petrella at

(416) 592-3036.

Yours truly,

Barbara Reuber
Director, Ontario Regulatory Affairs

Encl.



Ms. Kirsten Walli

May 4, 2007
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C: To: Hydro One Networks Inc.
483 Bay Street,
8™ Floor, South Tower
Toronto, ON
M5G 2P5

Attn: Mr. Glen MacDonald

Senior Advisor, Regulatory Affairs

Tel (416) 345-5913

Fax (416) 345-5866

Email: glen.e.macdonald@HydroOne.com

B. Boland, Ontario Power Generation Inc.
A. Barrett, Ontario Power Generation Inc.
Regulatory Affairs Records, Ontario Power Generation Inc.



EB-2007-0050
May 4, 2007

IN THE MATTER OF ss. 92 of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998, S.O.
1998, c.15, Schedule B,

AND IN THE MATTER OF an application by Hydro One Networks Inc.
seeking leave to construct a transmission reinforcement project between
the Bruce Power Facility and Milton Switching Station.

NOTICE OF INTERVENTION
of Ontario Power Generation Inc.

. Ontario Power Generation Inc. (“OPG") hereby requests intervenor status
from the Ontario Energy Board in the above referenced matter.

. OPG is a corporation registered in Ontario which owns and operates a
significant portfolio of electricity generation facilities in the province of Ontario.
OPG is active in the Ontario electricity market and therefore has an interest in
the matters covered by the Application before the Board.

. OPG intends to actively participate in the Board’s proceedings. OPG reserves
the right to address any issues it deems material to its interests with respect
to this Application. OPG does not intend to seek an award of costs.

. OPG requésts copies of all materials relevant to this application. OPG
reserves the right to make submissions on the Application pending review of
the materials.

. All correspondence relating to these proceedings should be addressed to:

Mr. Tony Petrella

Senior Advisor - Regulatory Affairs
Ontario Power Generation Inc.
700 University Avenue, H18-E1
Toronto, Ontario

M5G 1X6

Telephone: (416) 592-3036

Fax: (416) 592-8519

Email: tony.petrella@opg.com



All of which is respectfully submitted,

Barbara Reuber
Director, Ontario Regulatory Affairs
Ontario Power Generation Inc.




